
 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
FOR THE SHOREWOOD SCHOOL BOARD 

 
 ​Topic:​ 2020-2021 Budget Update 
 
 Date:​   June 23, 2020 
 
 ​Prepared by:​  Bryan Davis 
 
  
 ​Recommended action: __x_ Information only  
 

 ___ Presentation/discussion  
 

 ___ Discussion/action by committee  
 

 __ Discussion/action by board of education  
 

 ___ Presentation/action next meeting  
 
Recommendation(s): N/A 
  
Purpose:  ​Provide update on proposed 2020-2021 Budget 
 
Background​:  
 
Marta and I worked together closely from January through June 12 on developing a 
budget for the 2020-2021 school year.  Our planning changed significantly in March with 
the arrival of the COVID-19.  We have prepared for three different scenarios based on 
our estimates of where our per pupil state funding wll land. This budget update 
indicates our latest planning efforts for what will be an uncertain school year. 
 
Indications from the State are that we will land near a $0 increase in per pupil funding 
from the state.  To be conservative in our budgeting process, we are focusing on two 
scenarios: 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
It is important to note that although we are in an economic crisis created by the 
pandemic, this budget represents a preservation of programming for students and jobs 
for our staff.  I will be preparing my presentation for our Annual Meeting in August 
based off of this budget process and these recommendations. 
 
 


